
 

Charity Registration No 1132111 
 

  
 
 

 
 

 
Sunday 8th June 2025 

Pentecost 
 

 
 

Please welcome Fr Ed who will be taking the service today. 
Archdeacon Richard Frank was due to take the service but 
unfortunately he has covid so please pray for him and for a 

swift recovery. 
Joy Beauchamp will be coming for the last time today to say 
goodbye before she's ordained as Deacon at St Mary’s with St 
Alban’s Teddington.  
It would be lovely if everyone would join us for coffee after the 
service to celebrate with Joy as she begins her new ministry and to 
keep her in your prayers. 

 
Tue 10th June – Churchwardens Admission Service 7.00pm 

We would welcome volunteers to set up and serve refreshments 
on the night and also any choir members who are available. 

Guests will be arriving from 6.30 pm.  
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Carers Week  9th- 15th June 
If you are an adult carer, or know of a child carer,  please make 
yourself known to either Joyce Griffiths or Fr Kevin. The 
information will be treated in confidence but will help us to 
identify those who might need additional support or pastoral care. 
There are some posters on noticeboards as well as some 
information leaflets which are available at the back of church and 
in the hall. 

 
 

Rugby Parking 14th and 21st June 
If you are able to help volunteer for these two events please 

contact Sue in the office.  
 

Regular Weekly Services 
Sundays 10.00 am – Sung Mass, Wednesday 9.30 am Said Mass 

 

 
For Children 

Generally, the first Sunday of the month will have a Child Friendly 
sermon and on the third Sunday there will be Sunday School 
The next Sunday school will be on 15th June (Father’s Day) 

  
 

Parish Contacts 
 

 

Fr Kevin Bell:   vicar@allhallowstwick.org 
 

Office : 020 8241 2345  sue.hoad@allhallowstwick.org.uk 

 

 

Do join us for refreshments after the service. 
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